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Welcome to Faith Lutheran 

To all who are hungry, to all who are thirsty and longing 

for drink, to all who are sinners looking for a Savior, and 

to whosoever will come: this church opens wide its doors 

in the name of Jesus Christ. 

Worship & Study 

Worship Attendance 

8:00 First Word - 176 

10:10 Sanctuary  - 164 

10:10 Foundation - 158 

Lectionary Study  

for Next Sunday 

Isaiah 51:4-6 

Revelation 1:4b-8 

Mark 13:24-37 

Digging Deeper at  9:10  a.m. today: 

A Simple Way to Pray 
Do you find it hard to pray? Do you struggle to know how 
to pray? Martin Luther wrote a little book called A Simple 
Way to Pray. Join Pr. Scott to learn from this book and 
method as a way to enrich your experience of prayer. 
Meeting in the Faith Center. 

The Messiah Comes to Middle Earth  
This class is for all you Ring-Heads out there! Come            
nerd out with Pr. Dave and explore the rich Christian     
symbolism and themes in the Lord of the Rings se-
ries. Meeting in the office conference room. 

The radio broadcast 

today is sponsored           

by Dennis and Sandy 

Langehaug. 

 
 

Lutheran Congregations in Mission for Christ 
Augustana District 

“Get on the board  
and read the entire  
Bible in 2019.” 

Bibleopoly 
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Announcements       
SENIORS  POTLUCK 

Meeting earlier in               
December. Thursday,              

Dec. 6, 12:00 noon.               
Will Holt, our new Music 

and Worship Director, will 
not only speak, but also sing and lead us 

in singing Christmas carols. You won’t 
want to miss this one. Bring a friend. 

 

Christmas Decorating of the  
Sanctuary & Faith Center 
Tuesday, November 27,  
starting at 9 a.m. 
Please come and help to 
beautify the Sanctuary and 
Faith Center for Advent and 
Christmas. We especially need a few 
men to help place the trees above the 
altar. Thank you! 
 

UPDATE on NEWBORN KITS: 
This past summer some our newborn 

kits were sent to a medical clinic in     
Liberia. The people at the clinic called 

the large box of supplies “Joy in a Box”.  
Already over 60 Newborn Kits have 

been given out. When women receive 
the kit, they not only sign their name in 

the log book, but they are also writing of 
their deep appreciation. On behalf of 
Global Health Ministries, thank you,  

Faith Lutheran, for providing materials 
and assembling these kits. 

 
Quilting Thank You 

This past week 134 quilts, made here at 
Faith, were delivered to the Marie 
Sandvik Center in Minneapolis for                  

distribution to the needy. Your donated               
materials and time make a difference! 

FLCW Annual Meeting 
All women of Faith Lutheran are invited 
to the annual FLCW meeting today from 
11:30-12:30. Enjoy delicious hot cider, 
appetizers, participate in a short meet-
ing to disperse funds and then create a 
Christmas craft project to take home. 

Food and Fellowship! 
It is always a joy to join in fellowship  

and food with your Faith family! There 
are two great opportunities to do this 

coming up soon.  

 The first is the Pie Social following 

the Thanksgiving Eve service,  
Nov. 21, at 7:15 p.m.  

 The second is the Soup/Chili            

Supper the following week,              
Nov. 28, beginning at 4:30 p.m.  

What favorite pie, soup,  
or chili recipe will you bring to share? 

Please sign-up today to bring your  
favorite  to one or both of these events. 

 
Let’s Fill the Boat 

During the month of November, the 
Congregational Life Ministry Team is 

asking for participation in the Thanks-
giving Food Drive. The boat is in the 

southeast entrance (Door 2). The items 
collected will be brought to the food 
shelf in time for Thanksgiving. Thank 

you for helping those in need in 
Hutchinson and the surrounding area. 
*Items the food shelf is currently short 

on: baking mixes, cereal, crackers, 
canned fruits, veggies, meat and 

beans, peanut butter, soups, pasta and 
sauces, personal care products. 

http://www.ogt.org/


3 

 

Please remember  all those from Faith  
who are serving our country through active duty:  

 
Corporal Colin Bos (Marines, Camp Pendleton, CA - son of Dawn Bos) 
Sgt. Jason Gaulke (El Paso, TX - nephew of Alice Fransen) 
Petty Officer 3rd Class Mason Rutledge (Navy, Norfolk, VA-  son of            

Lenny & Patti Rutledge) 
Pfc Anthony Settergren (MN National Guard, Kuwait - son of Richard and                                

Jean Settergren) 
Col. Rob Skaar (Mpls/St. Paul Air National Guard - son of Dave & Marian Skaar) 
LT Brett Stadsklev (Navy, Norfolk, VA - son-in-law of Judy and Tom Felber) 
Corporal Nathan Thunstrom (Marines, Camp Pendleton, CA - son of Andy & Shelly              

Hedin and grandson of Dennis & Barb Hedin) 
Pfc Ryan Wersal (Army, Fort Meade, MD - son of Roger and Laurie Wersal) 

Coming Up: 

Thanksgiving Eve Service: 

Wednesday, November 21, 6:30 p.m.                   

Followed by a Pie Social in the Faith Center. 

Thanksgiving Day Service: Thursday, November 22 at 10 a.m. 

Advent Services:  Wednesday evenings beginning at 6:30 p.m. 

November 28 - December 19 

The November 28 service will be preceded by the Soup/Chili Supper from 4:30-6 p.m.   

Common Cup Ministries 12th Annual Coming Together in Song Concert  is 

today, 4 p.m. at Christ the King Lutheran Church. Come out for a great 

cause, and great music by area singers, including our own Faith Singers. 

Free will donations will support CCM. 

Thank you everyone who participated in Operation Christmas Child this 
year. Thanks to your generosity we packed and shipped out 192 boxes. 

Open House for Harriet Thor - in honor of her 100th birthday. 

Sunday, November 25th, from 2-4 p.m. at Harmony River.  

Everyone welcome - no gifts please. 
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Radio 

Broadcast 

KDUZ 1260 AM 

Sundays 8 a.m.  

 

TV Broadcast 

Cable Ch. 10 

Sundays 10 a.m.  

and 5 p.m. 

Tuesdays  5 p.m. 

Thursdays 10 p.m. 

Find us on the Web 

@ FaithLC.com 

Pastors 
Pastor Scott Grorud              

Pastor Dave Wollan 

Pastor Paul Knudson             

Pastor Paulus Pilgrim 

Rev. K.K. Alavi – Missionary in India 

Staff 
Marsha Schmit, Director of Pastoral Care 
 and Evangelism 

Will Holt, Director of Music and Worship 

Gladys Nissen, Director of Youth and                 

                     Family Ministry 

Laura Weikle, Director of Children and               
 Family Ministry 

Mary Ann Kennedy, Interim Finance  

                     Coordinator 

Wendy Magruder, Administrative Assistant 

Keith Lange, Maintenance 

Jim Brodd, Custodial Services Coordinator 

    We welcome to the Lord’s Table all baptized Christians who believe that Jesus 

Christ is present in the bread and wine of Holy Communion.  Children who have 

completed communion instruction are welcome to receive the Lord’s Supper. All 

other children are welcome to come forward for a blessing.   

    If you are unable to receive wine, please let the wine server know and grape juice 

will be provided. Gluten-free communion wafers are also available. Please let the 

server know and they will be provided.  

 Please sign the welcome pad located at the end of the pew in the sanctuary or as 

they are passed around in the Foundation. Please include your address and phone 

number if you are a visitor.   

 If you are interested in becoming a member of Faith Lutheran, please call Marsha 

Schmit at 587-2093.  

 Large print bulletins may be obtained from the ushers.  

 Thank you for turning off your cell phones during worship. 

 Communion is served at the First Word and Sanctuary Services on the first and         

second Sunday each month and in the Foundation on the third and fourth Sundays. 

 Holy Communion 


